Debra Thomeson

From: kithynes <kjthynes@aptalaska.net>

Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 12:55 PM
To: Jeigh Gregor

Cc: Assembly

Subject: Re: Comment for Sept 10 Meeting

Hil

Thank you, Jeigh for the response though i along with others are feeling dismissed and minimalized. | guess that is the
nature of politics and bridges built on trust have eroded. Its tough these days to sense when a person's belief of being
right about something stems from facts, fear, ignorance or arrogance. Time has a way of revealing truth. | tend to trust
more the person who is capable of acknowledging they were premature in judgement/decision {even wrong) versus the
person incapable for whatever reason of changing their mind.

Right now i am at a stalermate in regards to supporting many of the assembly members.

Thanks to Mark and Brandi for their efforts.

JoAnn Thynes

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.

———————— Original message --------

From: Jeigh Gregor <jgregor@petersburgak.gov>

Date: 9/20/20 20:00 (GMT-09:00)

To: Ken and JoAnn Thynes <kjthynes@aptalaska.net>

Subject: Re: Comment for Sept 10 Meeting

Thanks for the email. Although I'll be voting for and advocating for the ordinance, | do appreciate your letter.
Warmly,

Jeigh

Sent from my iPad

On Sep 2, 2020, at 10:57 PM, Ken and JoAnn Thynes <kjthynes@aptalaska.net> wrote:

hil
| recommend the Borough Assembly NOT proceed with the changes to Emergency Order 2020-19.
Updating to change references of the City to Borough is fine.

If you want to proceed with this major change, put it up for vote by citizens.



Thanks for reading,

JoAnn Thynes



